
 The  Wyoming  Department  of  Transportation's  Transportation  Alternatives  Program  (TAP)  is  now 
 accepting Statements of Intent for Fiscal Year 2025 projects. 

 Applications must be completed in two steps. 

 Step  one  is  the  completion  of  a  Statement  of  Intent  (SOI)  and  site  visit  (the  SOI  form  will  be  mailed  by 
 the  Local  Government  Coordination  (LGC)  Office).  Statements  of  Intent  (SOI)  will  be  accepted 
 between  Friday,  March  1,  2024,  and  Monday,  April  15,  2024.  During  the  end  of  April  and  throughout 
 the  month  of  May,  LGC  will  be  conducting  site  visits  to  present  the  application,  gather  more  information 
 about your proposed project, and answer any questions about the program and process. 

 Step  two  of  the  process  is  the  completion  of  the  application.  The  application  will  be  available  Friday, 
 May  31,  2024,  and  due  Monday,  July  15,  2024  .  Applications  will  only  be  available  to  those  entities 
 who  have  completed  an  SOI  and  site  visit.  LGC  will  accept  applications  for  review  on  a  first-come, 
 first-serve  through  Monday,  July  1,  2024.  Incomplete  applications  will  not  be  accepted  or  considered  for 
 funding. 

 Please  note  that  someone  employed  by  your  entity  MUST  complete  the  Local  Public  Agency  (LPA) 
 Certification  prior  to  applying  for  funding  .  The  next  certification  course  will  be  held  on  Wednesday, 
 April 17, 2024, in Casper.  To register, click the link below: 

 LPA Certification Registration 

 There  have  been  no  changes  to  eligible  projects  at  the  federal  level  (eligible  activities  can  be  found  here  ). 
 However,  Wyoming's  TAP  funding  priorities  are:  to  facilitate  the  construction  of  Americans  with 
 Disabilities  Act  (ADA)  upgrades,  the  development  of  ADA  transition  plans,  to  provide  safe  routes  for 
 non-drivers, and to construct pedestrian and bicycle facilities. 

 Please  contact  the  Local  Government  Coordination  office  with  any  questions  regarding  funding  or  the 
 application process. 

 David M. Herdt 
 Local Programs Coordinator 
 Wyoming Department of Transportation 
 5300 Bishop Blvd. 
 Cheyenne, WY  82009-3340 
 (307) 777-4862 
 david.herdt@wyo.gov 

http://www.uwyo.edu/wyt2/safety-congress/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wx1TqKENRgwfcdVK5_DcEh8QNBiTHPGS/view?usp=drive_link

